
To "Psychiana" Students on the Pacific Coast 

DEAR STUDENT: 

I am planning a Pacific Coast Conference with my students and friends 
of "Psychiana," to be held in Los Angeles some time toward the end of 
November, or the beginning of December. In order to help me secure a 
large enough auditorium, will you please drop me a post card imme­
diately telling me if you will be able to attend this conference or not. 
Important plans for the future of this 1\lovement will be discussed and 
your presence is very urgently requested. So write me a letter or post 
card today, tellinr me that you will or will not be able to attend. I shall 
personally conduct this conference. Please don't fail me In this. 

With kindest personal regards, 

FRANK B. ROBINSON. 
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